
To the Honorable Members of the Joint Committee on Carbon Reduction, 
 
Please support HB2020.  
 
My name is Mark R. Furler. I own forest land in Curry County OR.   
 
We, along with the rest of the State, are already experiencing the impacts of climate change. Wildfires are 
a real problem every summer. And last year we suffered from the smoke from wildfires farther away. So 
even if we don’t have to think about our place burning down one year we still have to deal with not being 
able to breathe.  
 
We should have done this years ago. I hope it is not too late. I urge you to vote for HB2020.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Mark R. Furler  
 
Six miles east of Gold Beach OR 
 
541 373-31634 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


